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 Montreal’s Auxiliary Bishop Alain Faubert Appointed Bishop of Valleyfield  
  

 
 
 
To Members of Parish Teams,     
To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,     
To the faithful active in their communities,    
To Members of Religious Communities,     
To Archdiocesan Staff,     
    

 
The Archbishop of Montreal, Most Reverend Christian Lépine, warmly welcomes today’s 
appointment by Pope Francis of Most Reverend Alain Faubert, currently Auxiliary Bishop of 
Montreal, as Bishop of Valleyfield. Bishop Faubert will assume his new role at an installation 
ceremony to be held at Sainte-Cécile Cathedral, with the date to be confirmed shortly. Until then, 
he will continue his duties as Auxiliary Bishop of Montreal, a position he has held since April 2016.  
 
Archbishop Christian Lépine noted, “This appointment reflects Pope Francis' profound pastoral 
care for the Diocese of Valleyfield and acknowledges Bishop Alain Faubert’s remarkable qualities. 
His competence, kindness, and generosity have been widely recognized. While we will miss him 
greatly in the Archdiocese of Montreal, our thoughts and prayers will be with him in his new role.” 
 
Please find the link to access de press release. 
 
From the Communications Team 
 

https://diocesemontreal.org/en/news-and-info/latest-news/montreals-auxiliary-bishop-alain-faubert-appointed-bishop-valleyfield

